
 

Notice of intention to deregister 

Independent Voices for the 

Senate 

Notice under s 137(1A) of the Commonwealth 

Electoral Act 1918  

On 25 October 2023, Joanne Reid, as a delegate of the Electoral Commission, issued a notice to 

Independent Voices for the Senate (the Party) stating that the Electoral Commission is considering 

deregistering the Party under s 137(1)(b) of the Commonwealth Electoral Act 1918. 


